
November 3, 2023

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,

The November 15th deadline for students to sign up for our 8th
Grade Field Trip to Washington, D.C. is quickly approaching. If you have
not already done so, please use this link (americanhistorytours.com) to
complete the registration process. The $60 registration fee has to be paid
and cannot come from money raised by selling popcorn.

If you sold popcorn, it doesn’t necessarily mean you are automatically
signed up for the trip. Please double check the website to make sure that
you are signed up. The money you raised selling popcorn will be applied
toward your balance after you have registered online.

Parents will be notified at a later date when registration is open to
them. We have many students who raised money, but are not registered
and we want to make sure they have the opportunity to go! Students that
did not participate in the fundraising can still sign up for the trip by the
November 15th deadline.

Sincerely,
The 8th Grade History Staff

Mrs. Janes
Miss Rollis
Mr. Wetherwax

https://americanhistorytours.com/

